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June 5, 2025
Subject: PHA Maintenance Department Update

Dear PHA tenants:

| am writing to inform you that Patrick Pettit Director of Facilities and Maintenance has resigned
from his position, as did his assistant Mykayla Deinlein.

| am grateful for their contributions during their time with the Pittsfield Housing Authority and
wish them both the very best in their future endeavors.

In response to these departures, 1 will be reorganizing the Maintenance Department to ensure
continued delivery of essential services without interruption. In the interim, "boots on the
ground” responsibilities are being effectively managed by Sean Eckert our Working Foreman.
Sean, is working in close coordination with our Safety/Purchasing Officer Pete Marino. With
their nearly two decades combined work at PHA maintenance, they are providing strong
leadership and operational oversight.

Additionally, the administrative team—including the Property Manager Gwen Cariddi, myself as
Executive Director, and the entire administrative staff—is working collaboratively and

seamlessly to support the functions and services previously overseen by the former
Maintenance Director and Assistant.

The entire maintenance staff remains committed to maintaining the high standard of care and
responsiveness that you rely upon. | appreciate your continued support and will keep you
informed as the reorganization process progresses.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or suggestions.

Tina Danzy
Executive Director



